

19th February 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As 1st year draws to a close it is now time for you and your son/daughter to consider their subject options for Junior Cycle.

As part of the Junior Cycle programme, students will sit a maximum of 10 subjects in June 2026. 1st year students have been studying 12. They now need to choose between those 12. English, Irish, Maths, History and Religion are core subjects in our school. Students can now pick an additional 5 subjects from the remaining 7 subjects.

In the coming weeks Ms O'Hara and Ms Butler will discuss with students their subject options for next year. A Parent Information evening will take place on the 7th of March at 7pm to inform you of your son/daughter's options and the Junior Cycle programme for the forthcoming 2 years. The option to choose their preferred subjects will be accessible on VSware from the 4th of March, in the meantime we encourage you to take some time to consider your son/daughter's preferences, create a dialogue at home and speak with students about their subject options. The final date for selection of subjects is the 15th of March.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Logarty

Paul Fogarty

Martina Butler

Principal Deputy Principal

Tel: (0504) 31299 Fax: (0504) 31194 Email: office@ourladystemplemore.ie Web: www.ourladystemplemore.ie

Principal: Mr. Paul Fogarty

Deputy Principal: Ms. Martina Butler



Martina Butte